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ICI Comment Letter in Support of Stay
on Regulation NMS Amendments

The Investment Company Institute submitted a letter to the U.S. Securities and Exchange
Commission in support of the request for a stay included within the motion submitted by
The Nasdaqg Stock Market LLC and Cboe Global Markets, Inc. and their respective exchange
groups. In the motion, the Exchanges request that the SEC stay the amendments to Rules
610 and 612 of Regulation NMS, which the SEC adopted on September 18, 2024.3

Read more in the comment letter.
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